CCS Weekly Memo January 24, 2024

Hearing and Vision Screening for PK-6th!

Vision and Hearing Screenings will be held on March 7. <u>Please open the attached information and permission slip</u>. All permission slips (w/payment of \$25) are due by February 22.

VALENTINE'S DAY IS COMING SOON!

Watch for information and order forms beginning February 1.
Orders will be delivered to the student's class on February 14.



CONGRATULATIONS!

ARCHERY

The Royal Archers attended the Kiwanis Archery Tournament in Lawton on Jan. 20.

Individual Results:

Morgan Thomas-2nd place HS girls
Savannah Newton-3rd place HS girls
The HS team placed 3rd.

Coach Blake entered the Coaches' Shootoff and challenged the students to score higher than her. The following student were successful:

Morgan Thomas, Savannah Newton, Carys de Sa Pereira, Josh Allen, Andrew Punneo, Kinsley Swindell, Shane
Cottom, Ethan Methvin, Tripp Christian, Liam Blevins, and Michael Elden.

CONGRATULATIONS ROYAL ARCHERS!







COME WATCH THE CCS BASKETBALL GAMES AT THE PAYCOM CENTER ON FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 2!



CCS Varsity Girls and Boys will be playing from 12:00-3:00. **Doors open at 11:45 am**. Varsity girls play at 12:00, followed by varsity boys. **Admission is \$5.00 per person**. **Students who want to attend may be checked out at 11:15 or dismissed at 11:15 with a note or email from a parent**. Transportation/parking is the responsibility of the parent/student. The school will not provide transportation. Those who have a ticket for that night's **THUNDER** game will be admitted free by showing your Thunder ticket for that night. **LET'S SUPPORT OUR ROYALS!**

Spring sports media day is coming saturday, february 10!

ALL Middle School and High School **student athletes**, **managers**, and **coaches** for <u>SOCCER</u>, <u>BASEBALL</u>, <u>SOFTBALL</u>, <u>GOLF</u>, and <u>TRACK & FIELD</u> are asked to come to the Activity Center any time between 9:00 AM and 4:00 PM.

Jim & Lisa Photography will take individual pictures that will be used to build composite team pictures for the yearbook and other purposes. Please wear the appropriate uniform and bring related equipment (bats, gloves, etc.). Additional pictures will be taken of seniors for potential senior banners. If you are unavailable on Saturday, a make-up session will be held at Jim & Lisa's studio (17400 Timberline Court, Norman) on Monday, February 12, 6:00-8:00 PM.